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Remember to pre-order your 2020-2021 YEARBOOK

We are no longer taking yearbook orders in the office.
However, online orders will be open until February 26, 2021 by going to
www.wingard.inter-state.com/vearbook and enter code 53877P.

LOOK FOR THIS FORM COMING Q \thLLe,?

Dear Hackler Families,

Spring parent/teacher conferences are scheduled for Thursday, February 11th from 1:10 p.m.-7:00 p.m.
Your child’s teacher should be reaching out to you concerning conferences. All parents are welcome to
meet with their child’s teacher. The CDC guidelines will be followed during these conferences.

Buses will be running regular routes beginning at 1:10, as well as car lines. Flight Crew will be open for &3

registered students from 1:10 -6:00.

February 4, 2021

g s et oot i ca A gutinn o b ol sl This is Counselor Appreciation Week
possible to allow us to prepare for the students who will be staying until 3:00.

and we can not say enough about
sincerety, Hackler's Counselors:

Allyson Dewey
Hackler Intermediate Principal

Kristyn Goodwin & Tina Killian

In order to best serve you and your student, please indicate below how your child will be getting home
on Parent/Teacher Conference day. . Please fill out a form for each of your children and return the

btk portion 8 schoot 5 soon 5 passble We think they are among the very
Ompsrtrsstzn best, and we are so lucky to have
jt.ap:)ecarhneumnsoo {Students will be supervised at a central location within the building until picked them. Their hearts are big and their
s passion for children is bigger.

Flight Crew

Student Name:

T Thank you ladies for all you do!

' Note from Dr. Long on Valentine’s deliveries:

: "Last year | asked parents to reconsider sending gifts to their children at school because it

i causes a lot of extra work for our faculty and staff and often causes unnecessary stress on

' students who do not receive Valentine gifts from their families. This year we will not be

i accepting any Valentine deliveries due to the challenges I listed above and also due to the

' COVID-19 pandemic. Even though parents won't be able to attend their children’s classroom

i parties or send gifts to school, | believe our students will still have fun celebrating an early

' Valentine®s Day the week of February 8-11. If you normally patronize one of our wonderful local
. flower shops or gift stores, | encourage you to continue supporting them with your business,

E but give the gifts to your children at home."


http://www.wingard.inter-state.com/yearbook
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with Kindness

"One act of kindness can change fhe world'

. HacKler Coin Drive .
February 8- 17
LET'S HELP OUR COMMUNITY AND EACH OTHER!

‘Bring gour *CHANGE": and place 1l in your grade’s jar sifting outside the
coungelor's office. You will have until the end of the “early digmigsal” day on
Wednesday Feb. 17th To Turn in your change. We will then take the change
to be courted and announce the winning grade on Thurgday Feb. 18th

THE GRADE LEVEL THAT BRINGS THE IOST CHANGE
WILL GET AN EXTRA RECESS ON Friday, Feb. 19th!

Proceeds will be donated to the Snack Pack Program and our local food pariry.




